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Gerri Silva

Director, Environmental Management
El Dorado County

2850 Fairlane Ct., Building C
Placerville CA 95667

Dear Gerri:

South Tahoe Refuse Co. is requesting that the franchise extension, included as part of the
of the new Solid Waste Services Agreement between El Dorado County and South Tahoe
Refuse Co., be placed on the County Board of Supervisors’ Agenda for approval as soon

as possible.

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me.
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